
Public Works Committee Meeting 
June 28, 2017, Johnsburg Village Hall 

 
In attendance: Chairman Kevin McEvoy, Len Bathje, Wally Steffens, Chuck Schaefer and Bill 

Rudzena 

 

Meeting started: 7:30pm  

 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Approval of 

Minute 

 

 

Department 

Review 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Engineer’s 

Report 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairman’s 

Report 

 

 

Adjournment 

Committee Member Rudzena moved to approve the 

April 26, 2017 minutes. Seconded by Committee 

Member Bathje. All present voted aye. Motion carried.  

 

Dave Walsh – Public Works Foreman reported:  

• Storm came through and knocked down some 

trees, flooding and lightning struck the 

Chapel Hill pumping station 

• Replacing culverts 

• Tree trimming 

• Blacktop patching 

• Sewer backup on Christopher Ct. 

• Beavers have been removed from Riverside 

Dr. 

 

Village Engineer Tim Hartnett via phone reported:  

• Church St Road improvement – possible 

interruption of work due to state budget 

approval 

• Sanitary sewer is up to Church St. 

• Metal pole barn will be installed at PW for 

seasonal storage  

• Discussed plans to bring sewer to the Val-Mar 

Center 

• Discussed plans for a park for Running Brook 

Farms 

• Bidding for road work for Thurman Estates 

and Whispering Ridge 

• Residents have received packages regarding 

sewer hook-up. 

• Discussions are continuing for sewer lines to 

Raymond’s, Angelo’s and the Fire Dept. 

 

Chairman McEvoy reported: 

• The county will not be giving funds for 

private roads. 

 

Committee Member Bathje moved to adjourn. 

Committee Member Rudzena seconded the motion. All 

Committee Members present voted aye. Motion 

carried at 8:17PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


